
Sport

The month of March saw the 
UK’s 7th biennial “Sport 
Relief” fundraising and 
Breezes would like to think 
we played our small part 
reaching our target of £150 
through donations and our
Sport Relief cake.  

To all those who gave we 
would like to say a big thank 
you and we hope the Pompey 
fans forgive the propensity for 
red and white shirts that were 
predominant on the day.

We would also like to add our 
congratulations to Gosport 
Borough on having their day 
at Wembley, although they 
couldn’t bring the trophy down 
to Hampshire, we are sure 
that the memory of playing on 
the hallowed turf will, after the 
initial disappointment, still be 
a happy one.

Of course many a Portsmouth 
fan will tell you a Wembley 
final does not guarantee 
continued success and it may 
not be long before Gosport 
Borough and Portsmouth are 
playing in the same league.  
Again, sorry Pompey fans.

Weather

Naturally, as soon as you 
start painting outside, the rain 
returns.  But the good 
weather is on its way back 
and to celebrate this we have 
plugged the ice-cream back in 
and set it in motion. Why not 
be among the first to try it out.

Quiz

No crossword this week, 
apart from those muttered 
when trying to get to those 
awkward to paint areas, but 
here’s a little quiz.

1. What gets longer the more 
you cut it?

2. What gets dirtier the more 
you wash?

3. A cowboy rides into town 
on Friday, stays 3 days and 
leaves on Friday.  How is this 
possible?

4. Four men were in a boat on 
the lake. The boat turns over, 
and all four men sink to the 
bottom of the lake, yet not a 
single man got wet! Why?

5. Which side of chicken has 
most feathers?

No prizes, but just a little fun.  
Would you be interested to 
attend if Breezes held a quiz 
and supper night? Let the 
crew know, email us or post 
on the new facebook page.

Next month we have some 
real-life exam questions, but 
let’s leave you with this one.
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Breezes News

March saw us celebrating our 
first 100 days as the new 
Owners of Breezes and we 
are relieved to have got this 
far.  The response from you, 
our customers, has been very 
heart-warming and we hope 
this shows you are enjoying 
your visits.  Equally deserving
of our appreciation are our 
crew.  They are an invaluable
part of our success, helping
us settle in and working with 
us to introduce new initiatives 
to help our improvement.

One initiative was to increase 
the sense of community 
within Breezes and we are 
excited at opening up
Breezes to some local 
creative groups, starting with
the “Eat Cake and Create 
Community” and “Driftwood 
and Daisies”.  If you want to 
find out more, feel free to ask 
our Crew who will point you in 
the right direction. These offer 
great opportunities to make
new friends or pick-up or 
learn more about a hobby 
while enjoying a cup of tea or 
coffee in your favourite cafe.  
You can also find them on our 
new facebook page.
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What’s on in April

Somewhat aptly, April is 
Decorating Month, named

for us all to have fun 
updating our decor.  Here are 

other highlights.

World Party Day.  
What if everyone partied?  
Who would wash the dishes?

Apr 06: Sorry Charlie Day. 
We have two Charlies.  One
is a right Charlie.  So is the 
other.  Sorry Charlie.

Apr 08: Be Kind to Lawyers
Day.  Somewhat different to 
Shakespeare’s King Henry VI, 
Pt 2 “The first thing we do, 
let's kill all the lawyers.”

Apr 12: Grilled Cheese 
Sandwich Day. A chance to 
treat yourself to a Breezes’ 
special.

Apr 16: Eggs Benedict Day.  
By repute, it originated as part 
of a cure for a hangover. I 
assume that is not the reason 
for its popularity at Breezes.

Apr 20: Chinese Language
Day.  Your choice, Mandarin 
or Cantonese.  But maybe 
start with “Sing-a-lish”.

Apr 22: Earth Day.  If 
anything deserves some love
and affection it’s our planet.  
Go ahead, give it a hug.

Apr 23: World Book Night. 
Make a special effort to read 
a bedtime story to the kids, or 
just curl up with a good book 
for the night.
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Cookery

So Easter is coming.  What is 
with the eggs?

At Breezes we will keep the 
Easter traditions alive with 
seasonal fare including: hot 
cross buns, Easter biscuits
and simnel cake, all freshly 
baked on site.  We will also 
be extending the range of deli
items over the Easter 
Holidays, including: rapeseed 
oils, flavoured teas, iced 
gingerbread; as well as 
extending our current range 
of gluten free snacks.

And look out for Easter treats 
for our younger customers

Welcome

Breezes would like to offer a 
big welcome to the Eat Cake 
and Create Community who 
have been holding weekly 
gatherings each Wednesday.  
Since they started with us, we 
are pleased to note that their 
numbers have been growing 
on each visit, so if you are 
interested in making new 
friends over some handicraft, 
or just to get a few pointers 
on making your knitting niftier
or your crocheting less 
crotchety, come along and
see Joy.

We are also looking forward 
to the first flower arranging 
session hosted by Driftwood 
and Daisies on the morning of 
08th May. Jo has been 
presenting her craft for some 
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Editorial

Dear Friends, February 
ended in some trepidation as 
we were left awaiting a reply 
from Fareham Borough 
Council following their Food 
Hygiene inspection.   March 
started in delight as we were 
awarded with the highest 
rating of 5.  With over 600 
inspections by the Borough, 
we are very satisfied that we 
proved ourselves worthy of 
top marks.  Of course we 
have some little works to do, 
so please excuse us while 
we attend to these minor 
matters.

It is also a target of ours to 
form partnerships with the 
community and act as host 
for gatherings organised by 
“Eat Cake and Create 
Community” and “Driftwood 
and Daisies”.  Please ask us 
for more information on 
these chances to have some 
fun with new or old friends.  
We know they will be great 
additions to Hill Head.

We also welcome back our 
wonderful waffles and soft 
ice-cream.  Fun to try.

Finally, March saw us 
celebrate our first 100 days 
of bringing you the Breezes
experience.  Thanks to you 
and our great crew for all the 
help and best wishes.  We 
hope it will remain your 
choice in Hill Head.

Nicola James

time and we are honoured 
that she has chosen Breezes
as one of her sites.  We hope 
this will also be a regular 
addition to Breezes, so 
please come and join in.

Psychic Times

Linda continues to be 
available every second 
Wednesday 
for her 
psychic 
readings.  
These 
sessions get 
booked up 
very early so if you are 
interested please check with 
the crew on availability.

We also tested a first evening 
session, which also sold out.  
Due to this strong demand we 
plan to hold monthly evening 
sessions for those who can’t 

ake the day sessions, the 
next one being on 25th April.

Facebook

We hope you have been 
receiving your Breezes News 
Bulletins by email over the 
past weeks (if you haven’t it 
may be that we do not have 
your correct email address, 
so please pop a new card in 
the box).

To improve communication 
with our customers, we have 
refreshed the facebook page 

d this will flourish with 
photos and comments from 

.  But we want it to become

a community site and 
welcome your comments, 
suggestions and photos.  
Please feel free to go to:
www.facebook.com/breezescafe
have a look around, like us if 
you feel inclined, and start 
posting.  We will also be 
renewing the website soon, 
so look out for that.

April through the ages

Did you know that in April…

1564 Shakespeare was born. 
He died on the same day in 
1616, fittingly St. Georges 
Day.

1581 Drake completed his 
world circumnavigation.  
Albeit he was the runner-up 
and then called a dragon by 
the Spanish.  Praise indeed!

1606, The Union Flag was 
adopted as the National Flag.  
As is well known, it is a 
merging of the old national 
flags, but nobody seems to 
have told the Welsh.

1912, RMS Titanic struck 
iceberg. Still remembered by 
many, despite the film we had 
to endure.

1931, Highway Code was first 
issued.  Originally 18 pages 
and 1 penny, it now sells over 
1 million copies per year.

1972, First mobile call was 
made.  Seems we can’t live 
without them nowadays. 

1973, VAT was introduced to 
UK. I’ll give it 20% attention.
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The lighter side

Taking a military tone this month, the following is a 
transcript of a stand-off between the US and Canada, 
purportedly true.
Americans: Please divert your course 15 degrees to the 
North to avoid a collision. 
Canadians: Recommend you divert YOUR course 15 
degrees to the South to avoid a collision. 
Americans: This is the Captain of a US Navy ship. I say 
again, divert YOUR course. 
Canadians: No. I say again, you divert YOUR course. 
Americans (raised voices): This is the aircraft carrier 
USS Lincoln, the second largest ship in the United States’ 
Atlantic Fleet. We are accompanied by three destroyers, 
three cruisers and numerous support vessels.  I demand 
that you change your course 15 degrees North, that’s one 
five degrees North, or counter measures will be 
undertaken to ensure the safety of this ship.
Canadians (remaining calm): This is a lighthouse.   
Your call!

Here are a few more historical advice notices given 
by the military through the years.

When the enemy is in range, so are you.
If you see a bomb technician running, follow him."
The only time you have too much fuel is when you're on 
fire.
Never fly in the same cockpit with someone braver than 
you.
Advice given to RAF pilots during WWII: When a prang 
seems inevitable, endeavour to strike the softest, 
cheapest object in the vicinity as slow and gently as 
possible.
Mankind has a perfect record in aviation; we never left 
one up there!
As the test pilot climbs out of the experimental aircraft -
having torn off the wings and tail in the crash landing -
the crash truck arrives, a rescuer sees a bloodied pilot 
and asks "What happened?" The pilot replies: "I don't 
know, I just got here myself!"




